

Public Charter High School

Warrior Weekly

March 22, 2024

Dear TMA Families,

I hope this email finds you well. I wanted to send a gentle reminder that the third quarter is swiftly coming to a close, and we will soon transition into the fourth quarter of the academic year. It's an opportune time to touch base with your child regarding their grades, portfolio, and community service commitments.

Here are a few points to consider:

Grades: Encourage your child to review their current grades with you. Discuss any areas where they may need additional support or improvement.

Portfolio: If your child is working on their portfolio take some time to review their progress ensuring that all components are being addressed and goals are being met.

Community Service: Remind your child to fulfill any remaining community service requirements for this quarter. Encourage them to reflect on their experiences and how they have contributed to their community.

Your involvement and support are invaluable in helping your child succeed academically and personally. Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education. Should you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to me or the appropriate faculty member.

Best regards,

Zabrina Ames

Family and Community Engagement Coordinator

What's Happening @ TMA





You are invited to the 2024 Shining Star Showcase, a fundraising event supporting Thurgood Marshall Academy. During this evening of food, drinks, and entertainment, you will have the opportunity to celebrate and support our students as they showcase their exceptional talents and achievements. Your support will help ensure that our school can continue to provide a top-notch education and the resources necessary for our students to succeed in college and actively engage in our democratic society.

Register today at https://tma.fyi/showcase #2024ShiningStarShowcase

As a thank you for registering, please use code TMAFAMILY for complimentary tickets (2 for each family).

Community Service/X2VOL Instructions

OSSE has released official <u>community service high school graduation requirements</u> for DCPS, which gradually reintroduces community service hours over the next 4 years. These regulations take effect in the 2022-23 school year.

X2Vol is a web-based application that tracks community service hours. Please click the link <u>X2VOL</u> <u>Login Instruction - First Time Users</u> to get started.

Please click for TMA Community Service Opportunities 23-24

Our City News & Moves

The District is launching a new Electric Bicycle (E-Bike) Incentive Program. It is designed to help residents buy e-bikes and supports bicycle businesses in the District. Through the program, applicants can apply to receive a voucher of up to \$2,000 towards the purchase of en -ebike, cargo e-bike, e-bike maintenance, or other qualified accessories to be redeemed at authorized local bike retailers.

To learn more about the program visit <u>ddot.dc.gov/ebikes</u>. Thank you in advance for your support.

Important Calendar Dates

• Monday, March 25, 2024 - Civil Rights Trip Parent Meeting (11th Grade) 6-7:30 pm

Remember to use the calendar to support your family's plan to help prevent students from missing school as much as possible.

The **TMA Calendar is linked here!**

.....

Thurgood Marshall Academy Public Charter High School 2427 Martin Luther King Junior Avenue, SE Washington, DC 20020 P. (202) 563.6862